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State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

Carroll D. Besadny, Secretary
Box 7921

Madison, Wisconsin 53707
DNR TELEFAX NO. €08-267-3579

TOO NO. 608-267-6897
SOUD WASTE TELEFAX NO. 608-267-2768

October 9,1990

Mr. Russell Cerk
Freeman Chemical Corporation
217 Freeman Drive
Port Washington, Wisconsin 53074

Subject: Report Submittal

Dear Mr. Cerk:

This is to acknowledge receipt of the groundwater sampling results for the
1990 summer quarter, dated August 1990, from Hatcher-Sayre on behalf of
Freeman Chemical. The report was received in the Bureau of Solid and
Hazardous Waste Management on August 31, 1990. This submittal was made
under requirements of your Administrative Order of Consent under Section
3008(h) of RCRA, dated October 14, 1987.

The Department will review the information submitted. If you have any
questions, please contact me at (608)266-5741.

Sincerely,

./ .^d^^

till Jefferson
Hydrogeologist
Hazardous Waste Management Section
Bureau of Solid and Hazardous Waste Management

ec: Stephen G. Werner, Hatcher-Sayre, Inc.
Wait Ebersohl, SED


